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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 10:11 AM
To: 'alex downs'
Subject: RE: rate increase

Good morning Ms. Downs, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: alex downs [mailto:alexdowns@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 9:38 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: rate increase 
 
Our household lives on our Social Security which has not increased in several years. 
  
How can FPL expect their subscribers to absorb an increase? 
  
We protest against any rate increase that exceeds what SS increases. 
  
Alex Downs & Anita Butts 
9381 El Campo Ave 
Englewood FL 34224 
941-473-3317 H 
941-423-9802 C 
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